Regular Monthly Meeting August 9, 2001

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors, was held on Thursday, August 9, 2001, 6:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Sherry Wehr and Rick Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

The police report was read.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to approve payment of the general fund expenses.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to approve payment of the sewer fund expenses.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to adopt Resolution #5-2001, participation agreement with PennPrime Worker's Compensation Trust.

Public Comment:

asla

Oran Allen, stated that four wheelers are driving on Savannah Gardner Road. If the traffic signals on route 65 timing could be changed for school buses and emergency vehicles. Mr. Allen also commended Dave Strohecker for mowing along the roadway.

William Alexander, asked the status of the road bids and the A.E.D.'s.

Motion by Rick Flora second be Sherry Wehr to adjourn.